"KEEP YOU IN THE KNOW"!

THE LATEST NEWS AND UPDATES FROM TAMIYA'S STUDIO OF DANCE, LLC



IT'S ALMOST SHOWTIME BABY!!!!!!!!!!!

Written by: TaMiya Hale

What an eventful month! This month we had Easter!!! Although we didn't have a party, we were happy to surprise all of the girls with Easter baskets, which we hope they enjoyed. We are down to our last month of rehearsals for recital, which means that it is very crucial that the girls try their best to attend practice. We had our first camp which was a success and a wonderful bonding experience for the girls. We will also have another upcoming camp which will be longer to give more bonding moments and time to expand skills for the show. During this month we also had a great time being able to extend the studio space to My Church dance group Heirs of Heaven for practice. Please remember to share that we rent our studio as a venue for small events.



UPCOMING EVENTS: MAY 2022

Dance Camp:
May 14, 2022
9am-3pm
1ST ANNUAL
DANCE RECITAL:
May 22, 2022



STUDENT OF THE MONTH!!

The student of the month for this month is Kennedi Smith. Kennedi is one of my newer students and I would love to say that she has definitely impressed me during her duration of being at the studio. She is a determined, hard worker, who is passionate and loves what she does. She lights up the studio with her positive energy and I love having her as a student. Congratulations Kennedi and continue to be GREAT!!

Ta Miya's and a studio of dance, LLC

TaMiya's Studio of Dance, LLC 3411 Main Street Suite 5 Bryant, Arkansas 72022

info@tamiyasstuidoofdance.com www.tamiyasstudioofdance.com